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October 30, 2018  

Re: Donation for Alexandria Singers 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 The Alexandria Singers, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, is the Washington DC Area’s 

premier Pops Chorus.  Our Holiday Pops Concert will be held on December 7 and 8, 2018 at 

Convergence, 1801 N. Quaker Lane, Alexandria, VA 22302. We are writing to request a donation to 

be used for refreshments to be provided at intermission of the show. Any help is very much 

appreciated.  Should you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at 

president@alexandriasingers.com or (703)994-1164.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gloria Gelabert 

President 

Alexandria Singers 

 

 


